

Meeting:	International Exec Meeting
Location:	1 East Meeting Room
Date & Time:	24/11/23 12:15 – 13:05

Present:		
Melissa Oram	Student Voice Coordinator	
In attendance:		
Hanna Hajzer	SU Community Officer	
Gaia Braat	Open Place Member	
Anny Li	Open Place Member	
Sofia Onate Fernandez	Development Lead (Activities Exec)	

Item	
1.	Welcome from Chair
	Hanna, Community Officer, chaired this meeting in the Chair's absence.
2.	<ul> <li>Community Officer Update</li> <li>The Community Officer gave an update on a successful series of Tea &amp; Talks, the last of which is taking place on <u>11 December</u>.</li> <li>The Community Officer gave an update on the first international student feedback forum, which saw 19 students give us feedback on international student issues such as housing, career support and early arrivals.</li> <li>A member suggested replicating the University's weekly Esther Parkin sessions which is quite popular.</li> </ul>
3.	<ul> <li>Follow up on Issues Raised in Training</li> <li>Early release of exam timetables and results is being worked on by a University Team and the SU Community Officer is continuing to push for this to happen. This is a key priority for the Exec this year.</li> <li>Multicultural Day - plans are in the works for this, and The SU will continue to update the Exec.</li> <li>The Exec is very keen to establish an international society and would like to know if this is a possibility before next academic year.</li> <li>PG students - a member received feedback that PG students are too busy too attend events during the day and would like to see more events in the evening.</li> <li>Accommodation - as accommodation contracts for first years end in May and new ones usually don't start until September, there is often an issue of storage for international students. Community Officer signposted to storage units which are a good solution.</li> </ul>
4.	<ul> <li><u>Any other Business</u></li> <li>There will be an SU newsletter going out to all international students on Friday 1 December – Exec can contribute if they would like to.</li> </ul>

A member has created a WhatsApp for the group to use to communicate.
Reminder given by Student Voice Coordinator to send bios and photos for webpage
and hoodie sizes.
Student Voice Coordinator reminded the Exec that they can run SU Instagram
takeovers if they would like to.

Owner	Actions from Meeting
МО	Check with Societies again about International Society.
Exec	Think about what you would like to achieve this year and plans for Sem 2.